
Worship Committee 

September Meeting 

Members Present: Enno, Ann and Linda 

 

We now have a regular replacement for Steve on the recording equipment.  Nina McCune has 

been working the Zoom/Sound on a regular basis. 

 

Last minute sign up for reading liturgy and peace poem has continued to be problematic.  We 

need names by Thursday if we are to have them printed in the program.  (Carol Winter gave an 

effective tutorial on accessing sign up genius during the service on Sunday.  Yes, even I can do 

it.) 

 

After Service Hospitality has been added to the sign-up form along with Greeter and Usher jobs. 

 

Post Labor Day service themes include Elements of Nature - Forest, Land, Wilderness, River 

October 1st will be the "River" service. 

Jazz Service will be outdoors on October 8th. 

 

We will begin the Narrative Lectionary sometime this fall (October/November) 

 

Blue Grass Sunday - As far as I know this has not been firmed up for 2023. 

 


